
 

 

Penn Manor Chorus / Orchestra  
 

Scratch Card Fundraiser 
 
 
 
 This fundraiser is open to ALL Chorus and Orchestra students. This is also 
open to Band students participating in the 2018 Disney Performance Trip. Since 
this is a cash donation fundraiser, this form is being used by the boosters to keep 
track of students participating in the Scratch Card Fundraiser. By signing this 
form, you, the parent/guardian, agree to submit a check or cash in the amount of 
$100.00 by April 5, 2018 for each card taken. After the money is received, there 
will be a deposit of $70.00 placed into your student’s account.* For every card 
that is returned, that student’s name will be placed into a drawing. At the April 12, 
2018 Booster Meeting, three (3) names will be drawn and each name drawn will 
receive an additional $50.00 placed into their account.** Please make all checks 
payable to PMOB.  
 
Questions / concerns please email John Mayzum at themayzman@hotmail.com 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Name  _____________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature __________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number ____________________________________________________ 
 
Student Name ____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Number of cards requested  __________ 
 
 
*Band only students will have a $70.00 credit placed towards their Disney trip 
balance.  
**Band only students will have a $50.00 credit placed towards their Disney trip 
balance. 


